Testimony Concerning HB 248

Hello from Florida! As a citizen of this great United States of America, | am throwing my FULL SUPPORT
behind HB 248. It must pass. Anything else is an utter failure.

As Americans, and even more so as human beings, we are appalled at the disdain with which we’ve
been treated by our elected officials and our government. We've been cycling through history’s wheel
for over a century now. Example: Concoct “situation” of illness, pump up an unsuspecting populace with
experimental inoculations based upon pure fear mongering. I'm referencing the Spanish Flu. The flu
which MANY people DIED because of a supposed vaccine.

Then we have an anthrax vaccine being targeted to our armed forces, the great women and men who
swore an oath to fight and defend our country in the face of all of its adversary whether that be self-
concocted or not, they signed up to do WHAT WAS RIGHT AND HONORABLE. This was a TWO YEAR
course of SIX doses of this vaccine. What was the result? Pending litigation from service men and
women who TO THIS DAY are suffering because the United States government continues to treat its
people like complete guinea pigs.

Now we stand on the precipice of continuing to enact another horror show upon the populace. For
what? Eugenics? No thanks.

These mRNAi “vaccines” completely take a human being’s sovereign biological source code, their DNA,
and forever changes the receiver. Yet again, a situation rising out of FEAR and THEATRICS, is threatening
our FUTURE GENERATIONS of HUMAN BEINGS in the greatest nation on the face of the earth.

Do what is right in the face of outright fear mongering and PROTECT OUR CHILDREN.
VOTE YES ON HB 248

Respectfully,
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Austin Brownfield
Safety Harbor, Florida
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